From: Jim SWANSON

To: secretariat@rtirc.gov.au
Date: Tuesday, 24 July 2018 1:01:55 PM

Re.the black spot meeting at Tamworth we will not be able to attend so am submitting this
email.As we pointed out to Barnaby Joyce in a previous email the Enmore district
approx.40 km.east of Uralla N.S.W.is an isolated grazing area with an ageing population as
are most grazing communities. It is surrounded on 3 sides by steep rough gorge country.It
has little or no mobile coverage & an unreliable landline coverage.There have been
numerous ambulance callouts over the years due to accidents.Horses chainsaws tractors
quads etc.as well as sick calls. There have also been missing person incidents & 2 cases of
people dying in their paddock that i was part of the search parties involved.Shorley in a
wealthy country like Australia in the 21st.century this problem can be remedied
quickly.Yours in anticipation.The Swanson family.
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